From: -

To: Peter Cooper (VPA); Samuel Duff (VPA); Laurie Mitchell (VPA)

Cc: richard.wynne@parliament.vic.gov.au; jaclyn.symes@parliament.vic.gov.au;
jaala.pulford@parliament.vic.gov.au

Subject: Amendment C158 - Beveridge North West PSP

Date: Wednesday, 15 December 2021 8:27:37 PM

To whom it may concern,
I am a resident of Wallan, and am opposed to the proposed quarry.

I do not wish to have the dust and particles that will be created from this quarry to affect
myself, who is asthmatic, anyone I love or anyone else within the Wallan community.

I have suffered from asthma since I was born, and dust particles and pollen affects me
enough as it is, if this quarry goes in, not only would I have to look at moving, the traffic
problem that would be worsened by the quarry would make mine and everyone's daily
commutes in, out and through Wallan a more of a nightmare that in already is.

I hope that you make the right decision for the residents of Wallan and Beveridge by
finding another area away from a residential community.

Regards,
Mitchell Gill
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